
Workshop on Awareness on Anti- Ragging 

and Sexual Harassment 

11th February 2022 

Institute of Vocational Studies organised a Workshop on Awareness 

on Anti- Ragging and Sexual Harassment under IQAC cell, on 11th of 

February, 2pm onwards in the seminar room.  The workshop was 

organised by Dr. Rizwan Fatma Zaidi, the programme coordinator 

under the guidance of our respected Principal Dr. Mandira Gupta. 

The objective of the workshop was to aware the students regarding 

Anti-ragging and sexual harassment.The key speaker Ms. Subhashini 

Ratan explained the meaning of the term ragging and sexual harassment 

and cleared the misconceptions regarding sexual harassment. The 

students also got to know that ragging and sexual harassment are not 

only illegal offences, but also effect the psyche of an individual in the long 

term. 

 It was a very fruitful and informative session for the students as 

well as for the faculty members, where they got to know the real 

meaning of ragging and sexual harassment. 



 

The session concluded with a question- answer round and vote of 

thanks. The students were affirmed with a vision that more such 

sessions and workshops would be conducted in the future.  

Here’s a glimpse of the event 

 

 

 


